Country Springs Elementary

Dear Parents,

On Friday, October 30th, Country Springs is celebrating
Literature Day. The intent is to celebrate and encourade
reading, while having a fun-filled day of activities. Students are
to come dressed as a character from their favorite book. They
need to bring this book with them for our school-wide parade.
Please make sure that these are quality books and not magdazines,
comics, or coloring books. Wwhen planning costumes, keep the
safety of your child in mind and make sure the following
duidelines are adhered to:

1. Costumes must permit students to sit and participate in
the learning process for the day.

2.. NO complete face make-up is to be worn (roude, freckles,
etc. are allowed ). No masks, please.

3. Costumes should be tasteful, modest, and not include any
type of weapon, whether real or imitation.

In addition to students dressing up, teachers, support staff,
and guests will also be involved. All of the staff will be dressed
as a character from their favorite book and will rotate to
different classes to read their books.

Our morning will kick off with our official Literature Day
Serpentine Character Parade at 8:50. The children will be
walking throughout the school in costume with their
corresponding book in hand. Parents, relatives, and friends are
welcome to attend.

Thank “rou
Literature Day Committee




